AFRICAN DISTILLERS LIMITED
RETIREMENT OF MANAGING DIRECTOR

CECIL GOMBERA

The Board of African Distillers Limited wishes to advise its stakeholders of
the retirement of the Managing Director, Cecil Gombera with effect from
31 March 2021.

Cecil joined the organisation in October 2012 as the Chief Operating
Officer. On 01 July 2013 he was appointed as the Managing Director, a
position he held for 8 years.

The Board is grateful to him for his significant strategic leadership and
contribution towards business growth.

The Board wishes Cecil a happy and fulfilling retirement.

Coooose

Pearson Gowero
Board Chairman
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